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£ Saitama University 

Dear Kevin, 

Faculty of Science 
Department of Regulation-Biology 

255 Shimo-Okubo, Sakura-ku 
Saitama City 338-8570 

Japan 
TEL&:FAX: 81-48-858-3413 

E-mail: hinoue@seitai.saitama-u.acjp 

I enclosed 2 strains which you requested for deposit at 

FGSC. 

As I mentioned erlier mail, if one of ku homolog is 

disrupted, it is enough as a host of targeting. In this 

letter, I will send mus-52 mutants which carry mutaton of 

KU80 homolog gene (mus-52::Hygr). Our paper is now in 

Press. I hope it will come soon. Please get informations 

from the paper in addition of deposit sheets. 

You will find 2 alminum foils which include small discs with 

conidia of the strains. Put discs on the minimal medium. 

If you have any troubles, please let me know. 

Sincerely yours 

Hirokazu Inoue 


